
Happy 2013 to all!
I hope everyone survived the end of the world as
predicted by the Mayan calendar. It
was pretty touch­and­go there for a
while.
Now all we have to do is get through
the Fiscal Cliff and it will be smooth
sailing. I don’t know about the rest
of you guys, but I would have lost
my job a long time ago if I
performed at work as poorly as our
Congressmen do. Pitiful. Oh well, we will see
how the New Year plays out.
Regardless, you will be happy to know that all
of your club officers will be returning in their
same rolls for the next year.
Please give Jerry, John, Mike
and Chris a big “Thank You”
for all they do to keep the club
afloat. Without the support of
these guys, your club would disappear.
It is time to renew your membership with the
club for the year. The new web site is up and
you should have access to the forms. You can
mail the forms to John or come to the meeting
and drop them off. The first meeting of the year
will be Wednesday January 2nd.
The weather has made it difficult for me to get
out and fly. It seems that whenever I get a
window to put a plane in the air, the rain or wind
has prevented me from getting out. However,
the down time does provide the opportunity to

patch up the fleet and perform a few repairs.
The AMA Convention is a couple of weeks

away. The dates are January 11th,
12th and 13th. You should have
received an e­mail from the AMA
offering reduced price tickets which
are available on line. The
Convention is always a great place to
see what is new in the hobby, pick up
cool stuff and chat with the vendors. I

hope to see you there. [Ed: Check out the AMA
Expo item on our website.]
We will attempt a Fun­Fly at Del Cerro
Saturday the 5th. The forecast looks
promising, cross your fingers. The Entradero

Fun­Fly will be held on
Saturday the 19th.
The new club hats are still
available in all three colors. We

will have them at the meeting or you can contact
me if you are interested.
Have a safe and happy New Year.

­ Jeff
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Next Meeting
Wednesday,
January 2nd

7:30 pm
La Romeria Park

19501 Inglewood Ave

Upcoming Fun­Flys
Del Cerro January 5th

Entradero January 19th
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From the December "Show­and­Tell"

New items from our members' workshops...

Club Officers and Volunteers
for 2013

• President: Jeff Chambers
310­370­0771

• Vice President: Jerry Lake
310­370­6697

• Treasurer: Mike Lewis
310­987­8178

• Secretary: John Spielman
310­378­0951

• Newsletter: Chris Newton
310­347­6806

As always, there will be a
raffle at the January

meeting. It's likely to be a
lightly­attended event, so
your chances of winning
something will be good.

Come on out!

Check out the new website at:
http://peninsulasilentflyers.com




